The Special Meeting held on Tuesday, April 04, 2023, was called to order at approximately 7:00 PM by Chairman Tomaino. Roll call was taken; Chairman Tomaino, Trustee DiBernardi, Fiscal Officer Balsinger were present, and Trustee Villone was absent.

Trustee DiBernardi stated the special meeting was to update business owners and residents on the Mahoning Ave Sidewalk Project.

The sidewalk will run on the Northside of Mahoning Ave. from Wavecrest to Myrtle. The start of the project will be approximately late summer to early fall of 2023. Ms. DiBernardi showed a map of the project and the different thickness in concrete at the high traffic areas. The contractor will notify business if they have any driveway closures 5 days before.

Trustee DiBernardi ask if there are any further questions or comments. One business owner asked if there are going to be driveway closures if the contractor could stagger the pours so the business owners could help each other with parking issues. One other concern is if safety markings could be painted for pedestrian crossing to sidewalks.

At approximately 7:35 PM Mr. Tomaino moved to Trustee DiBernardi, and passed with 2 ayes.	adjourn, 04-04-23-S1, seconded by
	Date: 4-18-33